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Parent Questionnaire Feedback – Walpole Cross Keys 

 

Thank you for your responses to the questionnaire.  It is always helpful to get an insight into how you think 

we are doing and what we can do to improve our school.  I am delighted to say that the responses were 

overwhelmingly of a positive nature.  The comments on the feedback sheets noted that parents thought staff 

are friendly and that we care about the children, that school is a safe, secure and supportive learning 

environment and that we always help if there is a particular problem. 

 

Some Examples 

 Small school, friendly teachers 

 Great learning 

 All staff are kind and understanding.  The small classes allow for children to receive the help they 

need. 

 Strong community based teaching with emphasis of child development 

 The small class sizes and overall small size mean that children are not overlooked and have 

opportunities to participate in all events. 

 Large number of teachers compared to number of pupils 

 More inclusive 

 

We listen to your ideas for improvements to our school and will begin to action some of the points raised.  

Here are some examples below:  

 

Communication 

Different people prefer different routes.  Our main ways are by Class DOJO, text, email and phone calls.  We 
have our twitter feed and Facebook, but some parents would like to be kept more up to date, so we will 
endeavour to do this via all forms of communication.  Communication going out to parents will be overseen 
by the Assistant Head. 
 
SLT Presence 

We timetable ourselves to be at the school several times a week and we endeavour to try and stick to this 

wherever possible.  However, please do contact us with any concerns. 

 

Road Safety 

A couple of parents have suggested that we do some more work on road safety.  Children in year 5 and 6 
are able to take part in Bikeability and this is booked in for next year as well.  We will look into holding a 
whole school event to promote road safety awareness.  
  



 

Continuity of Staff 

We appreciate this has been very difficult over the past few years.  It is not something we wish for.  We just 

hope we have continuity moving forward. 

 

Inclusion 
We are committed to teaching children about inclusion and this is reinforced in PSHE, RE lessons and our 
assemblies and also our book choices in reading corners (called reflecting realities).  We ensure that any 
national celebrations and events are recognised throughout the school year and ensure we celebrate 
diversity and differences as part of our school ethos. 
 
Enrichment Activities 

We are pleased that you like the additional opportunities that are on offer.  If your child has a particular 
talent, we would love to hear about it and celebrate any successes they have had with the whole school 
community.  
 

Thank you again for all your comments. We are always interested in how we can carry on improving the 
school so please don’t hesitate to contact me with any future ideas. 


